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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 

Date: September 15, 2021 

 

Re:   Purchase of A/V Technology Equipment for HS Collaborations Rooms  

 

   

I would like to discuss the purchase of technology collaboration room equipment 

for both Franklin High School and Stevenson High School at the next Committee 

of the Whole meeting on Monday, September 20, 2021. This was originally 

discussed at the September 13, 2021 Study Session where the proposal to 

purchase was brought to the Board. The source of funds for this purchase is the 

2013 Bond.  

We are proposing the purchase of multiple pieces of equipment, as detailed in 

the attached quote from Inacomp Technical Services Group, Southfield, 

Michigan. The total cost for this purchase is $36,095.00, which includes labor for 

service and installation.  

Please contact me if you have questions.  

  

 Attachment 

PF/ko 

C: Board of Education 


